
Parents, Stay in the Know!
You must text “Yes” or “Y” to 68453 to opt-in and 
receive text messages from Southfield Public 
Schools. If you haven’t opted in by Sept. 15th, you 
will receive an invite text message. Text “STOP” at 
anytime to opt-out of receiving the text messages. 

SCHOOLMESSENGER

*Message and data 
rates may apply

Your new way to stay 
connected with SPS!

SchoolMessenger replaces 
ParentLink

*Make sure to update your MISTAR information online or in the school office!


